ADULT WRITERS' GROUP

at the Trenton Veterans Memorial Library

WELCOME ASPIRING AND EXPERIENCED WRITERS OF ALL GENRES!

We meet on the second Saturday of the month to discuss our works-in-progress and give each other constructive and encouraging feedback. If you're looking for motivation to make writing a regular habit, come join us! Writers of all skill levels welcome.

SECOND SATURDAY OF MONTH

2:00 PM

Interested? Please email Erin Chapman, Adult Services Librarian at EChapman@trenton-mi.com or call 734-676-9777.



Love to write? Looking for a welcoming space to share your work and connect with fellow writers? Join the Adult Writers' Group! We meet every second Saturday of the month at 2:00 pm.

Email (up to) 10 pages of fiction or non-fiction to Erin Chapman, Adult Services Librarian (EChapman@trenton-mi.com), at least one week before the meeting. Submissions should promote a positive and inclusive environment, avoiding gratuitous profanity, hate speech, or explicit material. As a library-sponsored group, we aim to provide a respectful and comfortable space for all adult writers. We look forward to seeing you there!

Registration is required for this group. You can register in-person at the library's Reference Desk, via phone or email. Questions? Ask Erin Chapman at echapman@trenton-mi.com. We look forward to seeing you there!